
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

Dear Parents & Carers,   
 

Eid Closure and Important Notices for Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 

 

I hope you are all safe and well. 
 
Eid-al-Adha Closure as we come to the end of the Hajj, Muslims across the world will be celebrating 
Eid –Al Adha (Known as the "Festival of Sacrifice") on Friday 6th June. Eid-al-Adha is a time when 
Muslims honour and reflect on the Prophet Abraham (Ibrahim). 
The school is closed for Eid Day except for Year 11s who MUST come for their English Exams in the 
morning and Geography exams in the afternoon.  All pupils MUST be back in school on Monday 9th 
June in full school uniform.   
 

Homework please ensure you are checking that your child is doing homework.  It’s important that 
we develop independent learning skills. Our Homework is set on Show My Homework (online 
software that parents can access). 
 
Haircut at London Enterprise Academy, we do not tolerate extreme or bizarre hairstyle or colours.   
Hair must be one, natural colour, length cannot be shorter than a grade 2, and cannot have any lines 
or patterns. We will not accept Eid as an excuse for inappropriate haircut.  
Students failing to meet these expectations will get daily detentions, taken out of circulation until 
the hairstyle or length is appropriate and they may be sent home for repeat infringement of the 
rules. 
 
Mobile phones are not allowed in school we do not want to see the phones.  If we see mobile 
phones they will be confiscated and given back to parents on Friday after school between 3.15 and 
4.30pm. The school will take no responsibility for any phones that are lost or damaged.   
 
Upcoming parents’ evening dates 
18th June – Year 8 parents’ evening - 4.30pm 
16th July – Year 10 parents’ evening – 4.30pm 
 
Finally, can I take this opportunity to wish all families Eid Mubarak. 
 
Yours faithfully,   

 
 Mr A. Ali, MA (Ed), NPQH, FCCT 
 Principal 
 


